FROM	NAME &	LISA MCNEILLY, DIVISION CHIEF WMM	CITY of	
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING, Sustainability 417 EAST FAYETTE STREET, 8 th FLOOR	BALTIMORE	CITY OF
	SUBJECT	CITY COUNCIL BILL #18-0195/PACE Loan Program Corrective	MEMO	1792

TO

The Honorable President and Members of the City Council City Hall, Room 400 100 North Holliday Street DATE:

March 15, 2018

The Office of Sustainability is in receipt of City Council Bill #18-0195, PACE Loan Program – Corrective, for the purpose of clarifying the description of priorities to which surcharge payments received under the PACE Loan Program must be credited.

The Office of Sustainability has no objections to City Council Bill #118-0195/PACE Loan Program – Corrective.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 410-396-8360.

cc:

Mr. Pete Hammen, Chief Operating Officer

Mr. Jim Smith, Chief of Strategic Alliances

Ms. Karen Stokes, Mayor's Office

Mr. Kyron Banks, Mayor's Office

Mr. Thomas J. Stosur, Department of Planning